
 

DATE:  September 19, 2023 

TO: Firms Interested in the Disposal of Household Batteries, Lead-Acid Batteries, and 
Mercury-Containing Items 

FROM:  Michele Peluso, Chatham County Procurement Manager 

SUBJECT: Addendum No.1– Deadline for Questions Extended 

 
The deadline for questions have been extended until Thursday 9/21/23 at 12PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Company Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Representative’s Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 


